
 

 
Message from the Development Office
To be included in the 2024-2025 Annual Report, please contribute before June 30, 2024.

CLICK HERE TO DONATE

Thank you to those who have committed to be class representatives for the upcoming
reunion on October 26th at Fontbonne Hall Academy. The following anniversary class still
need agents: 2014. Please reach out to Isabella Fazio to sign up.

The anniversary class representatives are invited to dinner on June 3rd at Harbor Light
Pub in Belle Harbor at 5:30PM.

We appreciate your help!

Isabella Fazio
Development Officer
ifazio@fontbonne.org
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Olivia Hope Foundation

Sophomore and Scholars Society member, Katelyn Kmiotek, raised money and
volunteered at the Olivia Hope Foundation’s annual fundraiser on May 5th. The
foundation, created in memory of Olivia, who passed away from cancer at age 12,
funds research for better cancer treatments and supports families facing financial
strain from treatment costs.

 
 

 
 

Athletic Fair

On May 15th, Fontbonne held
the Athletic Fair. It was well
attended by the incoming
freshmen and their
parents. The girls walked
around to the various sports
tables and talked to both the
coaches and the girls that
represented their respective
sports. Cheer, Swimming,
Tennis, Soccer, Softball,
Volleyball, Cross
Country/Indoor Track, and
Basketball were all
represented.

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Sports

The Varsity Softball team lost to Molloy
8-7. This was the last game of the
season, but students are looking
forward to playing again next year.

 
 

Magnify Rosary

Seniors, Samantha Soued and Anna
Mancino, along with other students,
joined the Magnify club every Friday
morning in the chapel to pray the
Rosary. These students have embodied
the club's mission to magnify God's
love. The Magnify club began its Friday
morning prayers in November 2023,
with both students and faculty faithfully
attending, praying for the Fontbonne
community, their families, and global
concerns. This past Friday, May 17th,
marked the seniors' last attendance
before graduation.

 

 

 

 

 
Save the Date

 
 

August 5-9, 12-16
 

S.T.E.A.M. Camp 2024
Click here to register

 

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E347337&id=112


 
 

October 6th

 
Nassau County Reception
Ocean Club
1565 Ocean Blvd
Atlantic Beach, NY 11509
Save the date, invitations will follow

 
 

 

October 15th
 

Florida Reception
Naples, FL
Save the date, invitations will follow

 
 

 

October 26th
 

Reunion for 4's and 9's
Save the date
​Location: Fontbonne Hall Academy

 
 

   
Fontbonne Christmas Benefit Gala



December 6th
Save the date

 

 
 

 

Update Your Contact
Information

Click the form below
​Stay Connected

 

 
Donate to

​Annual Fund
 

DONATE

Designate your donation to

the Fontbonne Annual Fund

or ​Scholarship Appeal

 
Fontbonne Hall is anxious

to have every class
represented through

volunteer class
representatives

Please contact
Effie Maldari

Development Officer
maldari@fontbonne.org

(718) 307-5814

 
9901 Shore Road,

Brooklyn, NY 11209
718-748-2244

 
  

Fontbonne Hall | 9901 Shore Road | Brooklyn, NY 11209 US

Unsubscribe | Constant Contact Data Notice
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